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Australia Post knows how important postal services are to the Hampton community and we 

remain committed to providing those services to the community, including at the above five 

Post Offices within 3km of the current Hampton Post Office.  

Our priority is to ensure that our team members and customers experience as little disruption 

as possible. Post Office boxholders will have the choice of moving their Post Office box to a 

nearby Post Office with a free six-month mail redirection. 

Team members currently working at the Hampton Post Office will be accommodated with 

roles at nearby Post Offices.  

If you have any further queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 

 or via 

Yours sincerely, 

Government Affairs 

Australia Post 
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